
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

27th November 2020  

 

Dear Parents  

 

Last night I received this email from a concerned resident of the village.  

 

"Over the past few weeks it has been noted on a number of occasions that parents are parking very 

dangerously outside school and parents are gathering in large numbers with very poor social distancing 

after they have collected their child, very often leaving us with no room to walk on the pavement with 

very small children and having to walk in the road. 

 

I appreciate it’s difficult where the school is located without much parking etc and you as staff have 

enough to do without extra stresses and people management. I just wondered if it may be worth 

sending  a quick reminder to parents". 

 

Please remember to park responsibly and do not park on the zig zags, on double yellow lines or blocking 

any driveways, and try to collect your child/children and leave the pavement quickly. 

 

Can I remind you to observe social distancing when collecting your child/children and the collection 

points are as follows:  

 

EYFS    -  please wait at the side gate on Clitheroe Road.  

Class 1 - please wait within the school gates on Whalley Road  

Class 2 - collect from the memorial garden. 

Class 3 - collect from the pavement outside school on Whalley Road  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Elizabeth Maskell  

Headteacher 


